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Special thanks to our Spike Ball Volunteers 
and ASB! What a fun event! 9 Spike ball sets 
were donated for PE and recess use.  
PTSA is still looking for a few parent volun-
teers willing to be a part of the board.  
Want to test the waters? Contact Matina to 
join our Teacher Appreciation Week com-
mittee as we  plan the May 9th -13th 
Teacher Appreciation Week festivities.  
Families, be sure to keep an eye out for 
ways for everyone to contribute.
Sincerely, 
Matina Kleiner, PTSA President
matinaarriaga@yahoo.com

MARCH RECAP

Our first ever Spike Ball Tourna-
ment took place on April 1st.  
The kiddos had a lot of fun 
playing and hanging out.  The 
Double L’s (Athan, Levi and 
Rory) took the title this year.  

Yearbooks are on SALE NOW.  $35  until 5/15  
Go to the link below to: 1. purchase yearbooks   2.  place $5 student shout outs 
(called personal booster ads) 3. place 8th grade Baby to Now pages (called 
personal ad pages) $20, $40 or $70 for 1/4, 1/2 or Full Page (Ads due 4/30)

https://link.entourageyearbooks.com/YBStore/YearbookStoreMain.asp?yearbook_id=53842

IMPORTANT DATES

4/30: Last day to purcase yearbook ads 
and 8th grade pages
5/3:  PTSA General Meeting at 7:00 PM

email for the google meet code  
matinaarriaga@yahoo,com 

Open Positions: 
President, VP Events, Membership
Treasurer, and VP Ways & Means 

Contact Socorro if interested in running
5/9 - 5/13:  Teacher Appreciation Week
5/15: Last day to purchase yearbooks
5/27: No School - Staff Development Day  
5/30:  No School - Memorial Day

SCHOOL NEWS

3rd Quarter College Bound 
Celebration took place on 
April 7th.  The PTSA provided 
all those honor roll students 
with Rainbow Sherbert Floats 
at lunch.

Thanks so much to those who 
responded to our LCAP survey! Your 
input helps us to develop goals and 
actions to better address the needs of 
our Tiger community and improve our 
program. A draft of our 22-23 LCAP will 
be presented for the public at our May 
25th CPMS Board meeting. 

With Much Tiger Pride,
CPMS Administration


